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Hello,

| wanted to write a quick letter in support of maintaining bicycle access to the Kettle Crest area under the new
Forest Service Plan. The proposed Wilderness designation will not provide meaningful additional protections to
the area, but it will block recreation access. In this remote part of the state, that is a death knell to local
businesses.
Thank you.
-Mike Pease, Ellensburg, WA



